
                                                                                                                             
                                         

 

 

 
 
Monex Group Successfully Completed Acquisition of Coincheck, Inc. 
 
 
TOKYO, April 16, 2018 - Monex Group, Inc. (“the Company”) today announced the successful completion of its 
acquisition of 100% shares of Coincheck, Inc. (“Coincheck”). As stated in the press release dated April 6, 2018 
(“About Monex Group Acquiring Shares of Coincheck, Inc.”), Coincheck has become a wholly owned subsidiary 
of the Company today. 
 
For the new management and executive members of Coincheck, please refer to the press release cited above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact:  
 

Akiko Kato, Toshiaki Koike 
Corporate Communications Office 
Monex Group, Inc. 
+81-3-4323-8698 

Atsushi Demoto, Yuki Nakano 
Investor Relations, Financial Control Department 
Monex Group, Inc. 
+81-3-4323-8698 

This material is an English translation of a Japanese announcement made on the date above. Although the Company intended to 
faithfully translate the Japanese document into English, the accuracy and correctness of this English translation is not guaranteed and 
thus you are encouraged to refer to the original Japanese document. This translation was made as a matter of record only and does not 
constitute an offer to sell or to solicit an offer to buy securities in the U.S. 


